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2023 Football Season – Program Ad Fundraising 
 
 
 
Dear Irvine High School Football Community Partner: 
 
We are excited to start preparing for another football season at Irvine High School! And with 
that, we would like to thank the many businesses in our community who have so generously 
supported Irvine Football over the course of many years. As we know, in the current economy, 
money to support this and other programs at Irvine High School has become very tight. These 
realities have put strains on the funding we receive to run a first-class football program. 
 
We ask for your consideration to support our players by placing an ad in our game program or 
by purchasing a banner to be displayed during our home games for the 2023 football season. 
Attached you will find all the information necessary to place your order. 
 
Each year we typically have at least five home games at Irvine Stadium.  Your ad will be in the 
program or displayed on a banner for every one of these games. We invite you to share in the 
spirit of supporting IHS Football along with the hundreds of other supporters who attend our 
games. 
 
Please take a moment to review the sponsorship material. I am happy to assist with the 
placement of your ad or banner if needed. If you have any questions, feel free to contact me or 
any of our players. 
 
The deadline to place your ad is Monday, August 1, 2023. However, if you can make your 
commitment by July 22nd, it would help us considerably with production. 
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration. 
 
Doug Moss 
Pigskin Club Co-President 
949.612.5891 
doug.moss@me.com 
 
Thank you for supporting Irvine Football! 


